
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
Decision Record Number 212 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, together 
with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
The Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner has taken the decision to: 
 
Extend the current Telephone Interpreting contract for a further period of 3 months to from  
The 30th of June 2021 until the 30th of September 2021. The extension is subject to the terms 
and conditions of the Contract Agreement between the parties dated 19th October 2017. 
There is no financial commitment to this contract as the contract is based on usage. 
 
Details of advice taken 
 

Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision best supports 
business need and represents value for money. 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Mold  
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
20/05/2021 
 
END 


